
ST. MARK’S CHURCH, OCKER HILL TIPTON 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Parochial Church Council met on the 7th July 2019 and 
reaffirmed the under mentioned points which took effect in  
St. Mark’s Churchyard from 14 March 2006. 
 
 
I) All memorial stones must be approved by the Clergy, 
Churchwardens and Parochial Church Council in accordance 
with Diocesan Guidelines. 
 
The Diocesan Guidelines can be found at 
www.saintmarkschurch.co.uk/services/memorials.html . A 
hard copy can be found on the notice board in the parish hall 
or in the church. 
 
Unauthorised memorials must be removed; refusal to do so 
may require referral to the Chancellor. 
 
 
2) All new graves will only be permitted to have a single 
memorial stone. 
 
The Church reserves the right to remove unauthorised items. 
 
 

3) Memorial benches are not allowed. 
 

http://www.saintmarkschurch.co.uk/services/memorials.html

